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Dear City, Town and Parish Councils,

I am pleased to take this opportunity to invite you to one of our free training

sessions for City, Town, and Parish councillors and clerks for our new enforcement

tool for tackling littering, fly tipping and dog fouling.

We know that 58% of our residents think that environmental nuisances like littering,
fly tipping and dog fouling are a very or fairly big problem in their local area

(Residents Survey 2017).

Working in partnership with Launceston Town Council and Bodmin Town Council,
we have developed a non-confrontational enforcement tool for tackling littering, fly
tipping and dog fouling issues. This new enforcement tool empowers City, Town

and Parish Councils to take action and bring offenders to account.

We are offering training in how to use the new enforcement tool to all City, Town




and Parish councillors and clerks at a number of venues across Cornwall in late

July and early August:

Monday 22 July: 2pm — Room 302, St John’s Hall, Penzance

Tuesday 23 July: 2pm — GW:03, Cornwall Council Offices, Dolcoath Road,
Camborne

Wednesday 24 July: 2pm — Steve Taylor Room, Newquay Fire station
Thursday 25 July: 2pm — Room 14, Unit 6, Threemilestone Industrial Estate,
Threemilestone

Monday 29 July: 2pm — Room 2, Chy Trevail, Beacon Technology Park, Bodmin
Tuesday 30 July: 2pm — Committee Room, Cornwall Council Offices, 39
Penwinnick Rd, Saint Austell

Wednesday 31 July: 2pm — Room 51, Luxstowe House, Liskeard

Thursday 1st August: 2pm — Canal Suite, Bude Tourist Information Centre

If you would like book places on the free training for your councillors or clerk,
please email our Neighbourhoods and Public Protection Service at

cep@cornwall.gov.uk or ringing 01209 616990.

Kind regards

Kevin Brader
Community Protection Team Manager
Neighbourhoods Directorate
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